
The Committee on Government Services co-
posted with the Committee of the Whole 
was scheduled to meet to discuss: 

Creating a Land Acknowledgment 
Statement for the Council to 
read at the opening of Council Meetings 
and to discuss a City Council Liaison for 
Salem United has been CANCELLED. 


